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Temporary Lakewalk Closure at Tischer Creek for Bridge Repair

[Duluth, MN] — The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division will temporarily close a section of the Lakewalk to all users
between 32nd Avenue East and 36th Avenue East between the hours of 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. on Tuesday, December 8 and
Wednesday, December 9. Park Maintenance staff will be replacing wooden deck boards on the bridge over Tischer Creek.
There will be no thru access while this work is being done. Lakewalk users are encouraged to use alternative routes during the
closure. This final closure is expected wrap up work on the bridge for the season.
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